
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

The Coronavirus will not stop Wear Yellow Day! 
Friday 19th June 2020 

 

 

As some of you may be aware, we have two girls in our school who have Cystic Fibrosis.  

The Covid-19 situation is particularly difficult for them, as they have to shield away from 

any risks as the virus could make them very poorly with their CF. This means they have had 

to stay in their house for the last ten weeks and now, are only allowed out for short walks.  

 

At Elliston Primary Academy, we have supported the Cystic Fibrosis Trust over the last 

two years, to not only support these girls, but also two members of staff who have Cystic 

Fibrosis in their family. 

 

This year our annual Wear Yellow Day will be a little different! 

 

If you are in school, we would like you to wear yellow and make yellow decorations to hang 

in the windows. If you are at home, we would like you to wear yellow and make yellow 

decorations to hang in your own windows! Anyone who walks around our local area will see 

that Elliston children care, whether they are at school or at home. 

 

Many thanks for your continued support.  We know that together we will raise a lot of 

awareness. 

 

Our school website has a special video for you to watch!  

 

 

Mrs C. Patterson 

Principal 

Elliston Street, 

Cleethorpes 

N.E. Lincs 

DN35 7HT 

Tel:  01472 235116 

email: office@ellistonprimary.co.uk 

 website: www.ellistonprimary.net  
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